Be part of the team that is committed to ‘improving
Veterans Lives’

The Department of Veterans Affairs Cooperative Studies Program Clinical Research Pharmacy
Coordinating Center is recruiting for software developers. Our mission is ‘To improve the health and
well-being of our Nation’s Veterans.’

We are currently recruiting three full-time permanent software developer positions to work in a
dynamic research environment supporting clinical trials for our Veterans.

We are looking for developers with technical competencies and skills using .NET, ColdFusion, and/or
SharePoint; MS SQL experience is desirable. If you are self-motivated, can accept responsibility while
collaborating with team members, and can bring innovative ideas to the design and development of
software systems, we are looking for you.

These positions provide competitive salary and excellent benefits. All positions are in Albuquerque,
New Mexico.

If interested, please contact Zachary Taylor (Zachary.taylor2@va.gov) or Mark Jones
(mark.jones@va.gov) or call (505)-248-3203.




